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March 28, 2019 

 

 Worked with NeASFAA Treasurer, Janice Volker, to send annual invoices to all 

members.  We received a great response from our institutional and associate 

members. 

 Erinn Brown and I made numerous updates to the NeASFAA website including: 

o Adding all current Board of Director Members and pictures 

o Updated committee listings with chairs, co-chairs and committee members 

o Updated pictures that scroll in the banner 

o Updated listing of award winners 

o Updated calendar with upcoming NeASFAA and RMASFAA events 

o Updated membership directory with changes from NeASFAA members 

 Updated NeASFAA Volunteer form and posted it online 

 Checked the website and Friends of NeASFAA Facebook page for any 

necessary updates 

 Worked with SOCS on the issue some members are having posting to the 

NeASFAA List Serve.  If you try to post a message and receive a failure 

message please email your failure message to me at 

lswanson@nebrwesleyan.edu. 

 Membership Directory information 

o member@neasfaa.org (email is not monitored) 

o nebraska (lowercase ‘n”) 
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